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SHARING      February 14


Gavin, Elise, Mason, Scarlet, Ally, Antonjeta


Please practice guiding questions with your student











UPCOMING EVENTS  


Please just have your child sign their name on each valentine, please do not assign specific cards to students, it makes it more difficult for students to pass out


Valentines Day Party on February 13th- 2:15 to 3:00. We will set up at 2:00.  Kindergarten will still have PE, it will be in the morning


Permission Slips coming home today! Looking forward to a fun trip to the Flower Fields! I do have a limited number of chaperone spots, please indicate on the permission slip if you would like to join us and I will pick names😊











Memory Words                  Please review daily with your student                  


Red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple, brown, black, see, I, like, to, my, a, at, the, is, said, for, on, it, do, go, are, and, that, in, here, of, into, this, was, will














We met our new superkid, Ettabetta! Ettabetta loves puzzles and games! Students will be working with the short sound of /e/ in the initial position as well as the medial position. Frits books are coming home today, there are opportunities for you to have your child practice blending words! We also learned the -ot family. Word wheels are coming home today! Students are writing about their weekend every Monday. I choose three students to share their journals. Kindergarten is doing a great job! We continue to work with addition during math. Students have been working with both vertical and horizontal addition problems with sums up to 11. We will continue with this next week as well. During social studies we are learning about the Presidents. Students learned some fun facts about George Washington! Students also created their own George Washington for our bulletin board. During religion, we are learning how Jesus shows our love for us and how we show love through actions and words. 




































































Please practice Hail Mary Prayer at home. I will be asking each student to recite it on February 16th as part of our religion curriculum


Mrs. James(














